
" ~.~Don't let the 
UN Close 


The Door On 

Us! 


We are'the Elevator Operators employed by American 
Building Services (ABM) to service the UN and its hun­
dredsof Employees and visitors. Many of us have worked 
here for 2 decades. A few weeks ago, we learned that 
the UN cancelled ABM and awarded the contract to oper­
ate the elevators to A-l Offices Services Managment. 

We have asked A-l to allow us to apply to for our jobs 
and to hire us. We have a lot of experience in this build­
ing, serving the UN for so many years. To date, A-l has 
not responded to our requests for applications. 

Our livelihood and our families are in jeopardy! 

Call Jerry Lowcoror the UN's Facilities Manager at (212) 963-1740 
~ and tell him that A-1 Office Services Management should not 

close the door on us. We want to continue working at the United 
Nations earning decent wages and benefits. 

d • «.... L~~' 32BJ has a dispute with A-I Office Services Ma~agmen~ and no ot,her ~mployer l'}I;.:t~,;J'fL';; 
Th1S lS not a request for any employee to cease performmg servIces or delivenng goods. ,C' .. i,'""· ~ 
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